
MESQUITE 
T E X A s 

R e a l .  T e x a s .  S e r v i c e .  

March 29, 2022 

RE: RECOMMENDATION OF AWARD OF CONTRACT 

Heritage Building Alley Pavement & Utility Improvements 

Dear Mr. Cassidy, 

(City Contract No. 2022-022) 

On March 29, 2022, a single bid was received for the referenced project. The bid was received 
for an amount not to exceed $341,535.00. 

Funding for this project is provided by TIF (Towne Centre) and Capital Projects Bond funds. 

We have reviewed the qualification information and financial statement provided to us by 
Estrada Concrete Company, LLC. We are also familiar with the work of Estrada having 
contracted with the City recently to do Paving Improvements for Galloway Place Neighborhood 
and North ridge Addition Repairs Project, a $1,185,298.00 project. The contractor was excellent 
to work with and was agile to the needs ofthe City in the field. They completed the project to 
our satisfaction. 

We recommend that the City of Mesquite award the contract for the Heritage Building Alley 
Pavement & Utility Improvements (City Contract No. 2022-022) to Estrada Concrete Company, 
LLC., in the amount of $341,535.00. 

Please let me know should you need additional information. 

% 
Wes McClure, PE, ! 
Assistant City Engineer 
City of Mesquite, Texas 


